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UPDATE 
 
Brother Knights,  

 

Join us for OktoberFest! The event will take place at the Waxahachie Civic Center, this 

Saturday October 17th from 10AM until 8PM. Bring the entire family for food, fun, 

music and more and help us make this year's festival a success. Because OktoberFest is 

such a huge endeavor, the Knights will begin food preparation beginning Thursday 

evening. Help is needed in all areas from cooking and cutting meat to serving food and 

drinks, manning the recruitment booth, clean-up and more. For volunteer info call 

Anthony Dorris at 214-636-3290. 

 

Hike for Life takes place next Saturday September 24th. As you know this event is a pro-

life walk that raises money for area Crisis Pregnancy Centers and your involvement will 

help continue this wonderful life saving mission. Contributions are welcome and 

volunteers are still needed. It's a terrific opportunity for the youth of our parish. Call 

Hugh Reynolds for more info at 214-686-8774. 

 

To assure that we have plenty of dealers for the upcoming casinos, here is list of what's 

scheduled before the years end. Check your schedule and join the fun. New faces are 

most welcome and the regular guys will show you the ropes. Look for sign up emails 

from Larry Green. 

 

Misty Glover 10/1-   6:30-9:30P 

Holly Lake Catholic Church 11/5- 7P-10P 

St. Pious Catholic Church 11/29- 7P-10P 

Advanced Fixtures 12/3- 7P-10P 

Magnablend 12/9- 8P-11P 

Vintage Bank 12/10- 7:30-10:30P 

North Texas Food Bank 12/17- 7P-10P 

 

 

John Casarez is selling those great Texas Knights College Football Frenzy raffle tickets. 

They are only 10 bucks and they give you 8 weekends of play per ticket! You could win 

up to $ 500.00 per weekend! Email John at to get yours at jc6779@att.com before the 

deadline of Sunday September 18th. 

mailto:jc6779@att.com


 

It’s Hobo Stew time again! Art and Gail Wernersbach are hosting the party once again on 

October 8
th

. Art says to bring something to throw in the pot (no jalapenos) and he’ll 

supply the meat. Desserts, bread and appetizers are welcome too.  Call 972-923-2715 or 

214-263-3638 by October 6, to RSVP. 

 

If you or someone you know is interested in becoming a field agent selling the top-rated 

Knights of Columbus Life Insurance, long-term insurance and retirement products. Please 

contact Ron Naizer at 817-909-6484. 

 

Don't forget we have a first degree ceremony Thursday September 22nd at the Hall. 

Come join us for our second meeting of the month and welcome our newest brothers. 

 

 

 

Your Worthy Recorder 

 

Stan Robak 

 


